
From: Mitch Gilbert & Margie Kircher [mailto:marmitch@comcast.net]  
Sent: Tuesday, January 27, 2015 2:13 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission 
Subject: Propane in Portland 
  
Dear Portland Sustainability Commission, 
Please do not allow a Propane holding tank on our Columbia River!  It is a protected area, why 
amend rules to allow pollution; what are you thinking? We should not support a massive 
amount of fossil fuels transported through our beautiful area.  We are known as leaders in 
environmental protection, and there are many jobs here in the outdoor recreation industry, 
tourism and agriculture that could be jeopardized by hazards and spills that could easily happen 
if we bring propane through Oregon. 
  
Thanks, 
Marjorie Kircher 
3023 SW Cascade Dr. 
Portland, OR 97205 
 


